TO:            Invitees
FROM:      Rob Shannon; Assistant Director, Conferences
DATE:       October 10, 2019
RE:            Invitation and Logistical Information

On behalf of Caroline Hoxby, I would like to invite you to attend the next meeting of the NBER's Education Program.  The meeting will take place on November 14 and 15, 2019 at the Royal Sonesta Hotel, 40 Edwin H. Land Boulevard in Cambridge, MA.  There will also be a group dinner held on November 14 for all participants at Bambara Restaurant at the Hotel Marlowe, 25 Edwin H. Land Blvd., Cambridge, MA (across the street from the Royal Sonesta Hotel).  The preliminary program can be found at http://papers.nber.org/sched/EDf19.

Although the meeting cannot pay for your travel, hotel reservations will be made, as requested, at the Royal Sonesta Hotel.  The conference rate at the hotel is $279.00 plus 14.45% tax per night.

Please reply through the Conference Department's web reply form.  Please reply as soon as possible but no later than October 15.
 <<replyurl>>.  

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact me at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.


